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WHAT: Acorn to Arabella will host a free open house event, inviting fans and 
followers of the project to visit the 38’ wooden sailboat being built from 
scratch on a farm in Granby, MA. About 300 guests are expected, many 
of whom will travel from out-of-state to attend. In addition to viewing 
Arabella, guests will have the opportunity to engage one-on-one with 
the shipwrights, and enjoy food, music, and other festivities. This is an 
outdoor event, and guests are encouraged to bring picnic blankets 
and/or lawn chairs.

WHERE: 291 Batchelor Street
Granby, MA 01033

WHEN: Saturday, May 7, 2022 • 10am-4pm ET
Sunday, May 8, 2022 • 10am-4pm ET

WHo: This event is open to the public. There is no fee to attend. About 300 
guests are expected to attend throughout the course of the weekend. 

ABOUT: Established by Stephen Denette in 2016, Acorn to Arabella is a YouTube 
channel following the progress of a 38’ wooden sailboat being built from 
scratch on his farm in Granby, MA, using trees planted by his great, great 
grandfather generations ago. Acorn to Arabella releases a new video each 
Friday. To date, there are more than 200 videos documenting the build 
of Arabella, and more than 160,000 subscribers.


